
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Glenmore Community, 

As we all know, the end of the 2023 academic year is rapidly coming 

to its conclusion. Recently, you would have received an email from 

Mr Krehlik outlining the significant dates/times for the remainder of 

the school year. On behalf of Glenmore State School, I would like to 

extend an invitation to these exciting ‘end of year’ events.  

 

WEEK 10 

 

Monday 4 December – Glenmore Celebrates (MMC @ GSHS) 

▪ 5:00pm BBQ 

▪ 6:30pm Concert (P-6) 

 

Tuesday 5 December – Glenmore Awards Ceremony (MMC @ GSHS) 

▪ 9:00am start 

 

Wednesday 6 December – Koala Excursion 

▪ Yeppoon Lagoon and Keppel Kraken (permission notes - due Tuesday 5 

December) 

 

Thursday 7 December – Class Party 

▪ Year 6 Excursion – Yeppoon Lagoon 

 

Friday 8 December – Final Day of School 

▪ Clean Up Day (P-6) 

 

The expectation for all students to be the respectful, responsible learners we know they can be, will not change 

over the next two weeks. This includes attendance, uniform and attitude. We encourage you to continually share 

this message with your children, so a positive school environment can be provided for all students/staff belonging 

to the Glenmore Community. 

To the staff leaving us at the end of the year - Kay Barram and Jenny Saunders. Your dedication to the students of 

Glenmore State School over a long period of time has been truly inspiring. Our students have been blessed to have 

you as their teacher. We wish you both all the best in retirement. We also wish Peter McCabe all the best as he 

changes base schools next year, Thanks for all your work over the years with our Instrumental students. To Louise 

      GLENMORE SNAPSHOTS 

To be the best YOU can be 

DEPUTY NEWS 



Coles (maternity leave), Emma McInnes (12 months leave) and Shantelle Drake (12 months leave), we hope you 

enjoy your break and look forward to your return. Special thanks also to Lorelle Cheesman (Prep) and Sophie 

Edwards (Years 3/4) who have covered classes for extended weeks this year - your efforts are most appreciated. 

 

All the best for the upcoming Christmas holidays – I hope all students, staff and families of the Glenmore Community 

enjoy a safe and enjoyable break. 

Looking forward to meeting up with you all at the beginning of the 2024 school year. 

 

Regards 

 

 
 
Troy Lewis 
Acting Principal 

 

 

 

 

TERM 1 COMMENCES 

Monday 22 january 2024 
 

 

 

 

YEAR LEVEL SNAPSHOT FOR TERM 4 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2F106351629935437%2Fposts%2Fhappy-holidays-please-stay-safe-and-enjoy-your-family-timeterm-3-commenced-for-s%2F480745745829355%2F&psig=AOvVaw3uxRjp7aHa7YnIKe3RwwVq&ust=1631163004524000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAYQjRxqFwoTCPj-1vPJ7vICFQAAAAAdAAAAABAY


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  


